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OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Brad Filler <info@chirobellevue.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 7:00 AM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment 

External�Email�

To�Whom�It�May�Concern,�

I�am�a�local�chiropractor�assistant�at�a�clinic�in�Bellevue,�WA.�Insurance�is�tough�enough�to�deal�with,�
but�with�the�new�changes�it�is�making�it�harder�and�harder�for�small�businesses�to�stay�in�Business.�

Auto�insurance�companies�require�us�to�pay�premiums�for�coverage�but�are�limiting�provider�payments�
without�cause/justification.�This�leaves�our�clinic�owner�with�the�burden�of�making�up�the�difference�
between�what�we�should�be�paid�and�what�they�are�reducing�the�payments�to.�

Please�help�make�the�insurance�companies�pay�for�what�they�said�they�will�do�and�not�put�more�burden�
on�the�local�clinic�owners.�

Thanks�for�you�time�and�consideration,�

Brad�Filler�
South�Bellevue�Chiropractic�&�Massage�
14100�SE�36th�St,�Ste�100�
Bellevue,�WA�98006�
425-614-0680�
Health.�Wellness.�Naturally�

*HIPPA CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
This message and attached files (if included) may contain confidential 
Personal Health Information and other HIPPAA protected information. The 
improper disclosure of such information may be subject to civil or criminal 
penalties. The information is intended only for the use of the individual(s) 
or entities to originally named as addressees. If you have received this 
message in error, please contact the sender and destroy this message. If you 
are not authorized to view this information - law, strictly prohibits any 
disclosure, copying, forwarding or distribution. 
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